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PTA News
Thank you to everyone who organised, 
helped or supported the PTA Bingo  and 
Auction Night. An amazing £2138 was 
raised!!!

Thank you for the fantastic items brought in 
for the PTA Christmas Shop. The children’s 
Christmas shopping day will be on Tuesday 
11th December.

If your child wants to wear something 
Christmassy such as a hat or jumper that 
day they are very welcome.
Please contact Louise Hodgson or school if 
you are able to help on what really is a 
magical day.

Safeguarding News
Thank you to Judith Davis, Community 
Support Offficer who came into school 
and delivered E Safety Workshops to the 
KS 2 classes and then a Parent 
Workshop afterwards. Information will 
be posted on our school website and by 
email if you missed the meeting.

Reminders - 
PTA Children’s Christmas Shop 11th December.   
Christmas Dinner and Party -  12th December.
Early Years and Class 1 Performance - 14th December.
Class 2 and 3 Christmas performances -  19th December.
Christingle and Carols - 20th December.

Wonderful News!
 It is with great pleasure that I 
congratulate Miss Dick and her partner 
Chris on their news that they are 
expecting a baby in June. The Staffing 
Committee will meet early in the Summer 
Term to discuss a replacement teacher for 
Early Years.

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog. As always, please contact 
the school office if you have any suggestions about 
ways we can make our school even better!
Kind regards, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.


